
From: Y B  
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2021 2:08 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] CITY OF VAUGHAN VAUGHAN METROPOLITAN CENTRE SUB-COMMITTEE 
AGENDA

Hi,

I am emailing to submit my comment with respect to the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Meeting on 
June 8, 2021.
https://pub-vaughan.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=1ee83a2f-6bdf-4fef-9a47-
4767ce93b1ea&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=13

My comment:
Getting to VMC and parking is a challenge to those in Vaughan. I believe there are two projects
which would make a huge difference.

1. Concord Go Station (keele and Highway 7). This would allow anyone close to a Go Station on the
Barrie Line (Rutherford, Maple, King...) to get to Highway 7 and then transfer to the VIVA Highway 7
and arrive at VMC. This does not need to be a full service Go station to start, just a transfer point if
need be. I consider this project essential. This will also alleviate parking issues in VMC by keeping
parking at the local Go Station should people wish to drive there. Coordinating with Metrolinx to
ensure reasonable fares and transfers for families would help here as well

2. Rapid Bus service on Jane Street.

Thanks,

Yamin Bismilla
Maple, Ontario
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